
SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
2016-17 

 
 
 

Tuesday, February 7, 2017 - 7:00 AM 
 
Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room 
 
Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Emily Brockmann, Chris Snyder, Jen Fisher, 
Jim Murtin, Kimberly MacDonald, Tracy Krum, Doug Brown 
Absent:  Christina Fish   
 
Discussion:  

1. Air quality in the Middle School and District Office (people feel stuffed up – respiratory).  Shared 
we have McClure Company doing a study on energy savings. 

2. Kim MacDonald mentioned we have had NO Workman Compensation Claims recently. 
3. Jan Dubbs did say we have had a few physical injuries. 
4. High School -Feels the needs for a fire drill.  How is schedule 2nd semester? 
5. High School – Summer schedule – Move camera’s – Not Ideal 
6. Middle School has been trying to keep doors closed – “Air quality, again” 
7. Check doors at back of Café – Toward Shop (Feels Cold) 
8. Dwayne Prosceno brought up the scenario of an active shooter. – First Aid Kit - The trainer had 

mentioned last week. 
9. Jan Dubbs has one each – Epi Pen and Drug for overdoses. 
10. AED’s Batteries – Jan Dubbs asked how often – Twice a year! 

 
 
 
    
Meeting adjourned at 7:35 AM 
 
 


